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Good afternoon,
 
Please be advised that Kent County Council has no comments in respect of the Adequacy of
Consultation for the Five Estuaries OSWF Development Consent Order application.
 
Kind regards
 
Francesca
 
 
Francesca Potter MRICS | Principal Strategic Planning and Infrastructure Officer |
Growth and Communities | Growth, Environment and Transport | Invicta House, Maidstone,
Kent, ME14 1XX | Internal: 415673 | External: 03000 415673
 
www.kent.gov.uk
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From: Five Estuaries OSWF <FiveEstuaries@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Sent: Thursday, April 4, 2024 5:18 PM
Cc: Five Estuaries OSWF <FiveEstuaries@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: Five Estuaries OSWF - Adequacy of Consultation request - EN010115
 

Dear Sir/Madam,
 
Further to the email sent to your authority on 27 March 2024 by my colleague
Harpriya, I would like to take this opportunity to provide a reminder about the
opportunity your authority has to provide an Adequacy of Consultation
Representation for the Five Estuaries OSWF Development Consent Order
Application. I attach for your reference our request letter provided to your authority
in our email of Friday 9 February 2024 as well as the proforma referenced in our
letter. The deadline provided within the attached letter is Wednesday 10 April
2024, but should you require additional time please let us know. The statutory
deadline for an Acceptance Decision is Monday 22 April 2024 and therefore we
will require any representations before that date.
 
Kind regards,
 

Elliott Booth (He/Him)

mailto:fiveestuaries@planninginspectorate.gov.uk
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification
mailto:Francesca.Potter@kent.gov.uk
mailto:FiveEstuaries@planninginspectorate.gov.uk
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.kent.gov.uk%2F&data=05%7C02%7CFiveEstuaries%40planninginspectorate.gov.uk%7C905a084a5996449694ad08dc5effeaee%7C5878df986f8848ab9322998ce557088d%7C0%7C0%7C638489700488911863%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=%2FdbqYiTjBCw99d4YWGigoSazwQZKD9QztMXd9UgXKHI%3D&reserved=0

The Planning
Inspectorate





















Case Officer
The Planning Inspectorate
 

@PINSgov  The Planning Inspectorate  planninginspectorate.gov.uk
 
Ensuring fairness, openness and impartiality across all our services
 
This communication does not constitute legal advice.
Please view our Information Charter before sending information to the Planning Inspectorate.
Our Customer Privacy Notice sets out how we handle personal data in accordance with the law.
 

Please take a moment to review the Planning Inspectorate's Privacy Notice
which can be accessed by clicking this link.

Please note that the contents of this email and any attachments are privileged and/or
confidential and intended solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you are not the
intended recipient of this email and its attachments, you must take no action based upon
them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone. Please contact the sender if you believe
you have received this email in error and then delete this email from your system.

Recipients should note that e-mail traffic on Planning Inspectorate systems is subject to
monitoring, recording and auditing to secure the effective operation of the system and for
other lawful purposes. The Planning Inspectorate has taken steps to keep this e-mail and
any attachments free from viruses. It accepts no liability for any loss or damage caused as
a result of any virus being passed on. It is the responsibility of the recipient to perform all
necessary checks.

The statements expressed in this e-mail are personal and do not necessarily reflect the
opinions or policies of the Inspectorate.
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